
 

OUTDOOR LEARNING 
IN EYFS  

 
 

 
 

Starting Friday 

29th September 

Every Friday 

morning we will 

be visiting the 

wooded area 

within the school 

grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your child will wear 

normal school uniform 

but will need to bring to 

school: 

 

• Wellies or 

waterproof boots 

• Hat, gloves and a 

warm coat (when 

the weather gets 

colder) 

• Waterproof trousers 

are optional. 

Please make sure 

everything is clearly 

named! 

 

 

We are very excited to be starting our 
outdoor learning sessions soon. 

 
Outdoor learning plays a crucial role in 
helping children to make sense of the 
world and grasp the basic concepts of 

science. Taking away the classroom walls 
and allowing children to experience the 

true wonders of nature can increase 
confidence and self-esteem through 

exploration and problem solving.  
 


